
any other information.
 
If I can get this back today I would be most grateful, as it has been asked for before.
 
Also we have said this before more then once on calls and emails, the person's living at 113 and 117 I believe which is the 2
people living on top of my son, 113 has since he moved in no carpet put down and also his floor broads needs fixing, 117 which
is the top floor has laid wooden flooring, due to the way these flats have no sound proofing in between floors and only
wooden flooring due to how they were built, we were thinking this would have already been addressed and has not and the
neighbours have been allowed to keep the flooring the way it is, my son can hear everything and only feels nothing has been done as Enfield
Council wants my son health to get worse and also to make him suffer.
 
As for the date of the 09/02/2017 as stated before until we have had all dates and times and body of complaints and the subject
access request, I still do not feel it is justified my son has a meeting as he will be walking into a meeting only with very limited
information, and due to his health which is being caused by his neighbours and Enfield Council doing nothing I feel my son is only
being setup due to issues and the colour of my son's skin. And this is why no one from Enfield council has ever taken a report from him about
what has been ongoing form a long time ago.  
 
We want to clear this up as much as you do, but it seems Enfield Council is not fulfilling what we have asked for in order to be
able to do this.
 
Regards
 
Lorraine Cordell
 
 
 
 
 

From: Lemmy Nwabuisi [mailto:Lemmy.NWABUISI@enfield.gov.uk] 
Sent: 02 February 2017 10:45
To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk
Subject: Re: Anti-Social Behaviour Allegations against Mr Simon Cordell [SEC=OFFICIAL]
 

Classification: OFFICIAL

Dear Miss Cordell,
 
Please find attached letter to Mr Cordell regarding ongoing reports of anti‐social behaviour, verbal abuse and threatening
behaviour made against him by his neighbours. It is very important that we meet with Mr Cordell to discuss these allegations
and agree on the best way to resolve them.
 
I have also attached a copy of my letter to Mr Cordell dated 29th December 2016 regarding allegations of anti‐social behaviour
made against him by his neighbours. Copies of both letters will be sent to Mr Cordell’s address.
 
Kind Regards
 
Lemmy Nwabuisi
Anti‐Social Behaviour Team
Community Safety Unit
Environmental & Community Safety
B Block North
Civic Centre
Enfield
EN1 3XA
Tel: 020 8379 5354
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